
Snow Warden Meeting at The Bell Inn, Adderbury.  
Wednesday 20th November 2019 
 
Present: Laura Walker, Andy Millard, Rebecca McNaught & Nigel Clark. 
Volunteers present: Emily Reed & Nicola Sage. 
Apologies: Steve Barker & Paul Ness 
 
Overview of the meeting. 
Rebecca McNaught introduced AM & LW to the Snow Warden scheme and how well it has 
worked in Banbury and Deddington. Banbury has 90 volunteers across the town who 
contribute to the warden project. Deddington has also formed a snow warden group and 
due to popular demand, they have purchased additional equipment for the village.  
 
There could be some funding that we can obtain for this project to help with purchasing 
equipment for volunteers etc. AM/LW will meet to discuss a recruitment plan and how we 
can get the village to engage with this project. Rebecca & Nigel provided us with some high 
visibility jackets.  
 
Next stage: 

 To drum up interest from the village. LW/AM to advertise in the Contact and to look 
into starting a social media page. December 2020 

 Possible training opportunity for volunteers from Banbury Town Council – Mike 
Hall. January / February 2020 

 LW & AM to put together an Adderbury Snow Warden information pack for 
volunteers. 

 To assess the condition of the village grit bins. 
 
Equipment list: 

 Snow Shovels for each volunteer. 

 One pair of protective gloves for each volunteer. 

 Grit spreader (not funded by OCC) £40.00/£50.00 
 
 
 
 


